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Itchen Abbas Primary School

Squirrels Overview of Learning for Autumn 2018
 
‘Where are we?’ 
	Overview of Our Topic

To start the new year, Squirrels will be learning about where we live in the world. In this geographical study, we will explore the four countries that make the United Kingdom and their capital cities. We will also explore the city and villages in which we live and consider how they have changed over time. Squirrels will also explore English culture including music and food. 

	English

We will be exploring the Queen’s hat trilogy of books. These humorous stories take the reader on a journey to explore significant landmarks in London, the UK and the world. Squirrels will create their own versions of the stories relating to places in Itchen Abbas. Whilst writing these stories, the children will learn and apply the skills of writing sentences. 
	Science
In science, Squirrels will be identifying seasonal changes and identifying plants and trees whilst participating in regular welly walks. 
After half term, we will be exploring animals and comparing their bodies to ours. We will also look at what animals eat and where they live. 

	Maths

To start the year, we will explore number and place value. We will practice counting and develop a deep understanding of the concept of number using a range of resources and images. Squirrels will then apply this knowledge and skill through problem solving. 
	Music 
In music lessons with Mrs Rymill we will learn traditional nursery rhymes and accompanying these songs with percussion instruments.   

	History
For our history lessons, we will be researching the history of Itchen Abbas and Winchester. The Squirrels will explore how these places have changed over time.  
	Art / DT
In art with Mrs Rymill, Squirrels will explore and study the artists Ton Schulten and Claude Monet. They will be learning how to sketch and mix colours whilst creating landscape sculptures. In D.T, we will use woodwork to create the city of London. 

	Computing
Squirrels will be learning about algorithms and applying these skills to use programs such as Beebots. We will use search engines to research our topic and practice typing. 
	PE / Games

Throughout the term, Squirrels will be learning and applying tactics in team games. We develop our skills in dance and play badminton. 

	PSHE
In PSHE lessons, Squirrels will be learning about how to care for their bodies, manage their feelings and forming friendships. 
	RE
After half term the Squirrels will be performing their Christmas nativity. In the build up to this, we will be exploring the Christmas story.  



Special Events: 
Family Learning Afternoon – 
Nativity – Wednesday 11th December 
